From:

REF: Northampton Gateway, Rail Freight Interchange Project Project - Non Material Change TR050006

Planning Inspectorate

Dear Sirs.

I am writing to strongly complain about the proposed amendment requested be SEGRO to the original development consent order granted in October 2019 for the Northampton Gateway.

This agreement included an additional rail diversion to feed this development which is now delayed, therefore meaning all traffic feeding these warehouses will have to pass through Blisworth and Milton Malsor, which is completely unacceptable for the health, safety and well-being of the affected communities and roads users. Even now, if the Motorway (M1) is blocked the amount of HGV lorries and cars coming through our villages causes chaos for all concerned.

Please consider our objections and overrule this movement.

Many thanks

Les Tebbutt